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Andrea Gyger

From: Michael Ehlers 

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 6:53 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

Dear SOS et al: 

 

Whatever changes you make to our state's election laws, I hope you will keep in mind that thousands of 

Americans have fought and died for the idea of free, fair, and open elections.  In their honor, and to respect 

the very principles upon which our nation was founded, please do NOTHING that would make voting more 

difficult for citizens of Colorado.  Thank you for your service.  Michael Ehlers in Boulder. 




